
Welcome to School #19’s Pre-K Room 116 

  

We are going to have a great year! Mrs. LeBlanc and Mrs. Duhart will be working with 

your child in the classroom this year.  This is an integrated UPK class which includes a Speech 

Pathologist, Occupational Therapist, and a Physical Therapist servicing those students with an 

IEP.  We are on the 1st floor in Room 116. We follow the HighScope Curriculum where children 

learn through play. We have an open door policy and you are always welcome to visit. The 

class starts at 9:15 am.  Please bring your child downstairs to room 116 at the bottom of the 

stairs by 9:15 am. Dismissal is at 3:15 pm. Children will be dismissed from the classroom, so 

please come down to room 116 to pick your child up each day. Please note that this is a 

different time from the general School #19 dismissal. We attend meetings after school and 

children need to be picked up on time. We go outside to play every day. This is part of the 

curriculum. We play outside every day, even in winter.  Start looking for mittens, snow boots and 

snow pants early! The children love it! We ask that all children have a backpack that is big 

enough to hold a pocket folder. Your child must bring a change of clothes to school each 

day.    This includes socks, pants, a shirt and underwear.  All children have accidents from time 

to time. This is important. In addition, those children who are still potty training must bring extra 

diapers/pull ups and diaper wipes to school to leave in the classroom.  

  

 In case of an emergency we must have completed Emergency Forms with working 

phone numbers.  Please feel free to call us or stop by. We look forward to working with you and 

your child this year.   328-7454 Ext. 1160 

  

  

Mrs. LeBlanc and Mrs. Duhart  
 


